The Bellingham Practice

Planning for the Future event

19th June 2013 

We held this event on the 19th June 2013.  We brought services together that we felt would benefit patients who would be planning for the future as far as their care and arrangement are concerned.

Organisations represented

Carers Northumberland

Legacare, Support Planners.

Crysalis Dementia support group

Northumberland Cancer Network

NEAS- Paramedics

Northumberland District Nursing Team

Ronald Payne-Headway
We also had the nurse practitioner for the practice at the event, she also works on the community as a Community Matron and is Locality clinical commissioning domain lead for palliative care and carers.

The event was attended by 12 members of our practice population who completed feedback on the event.  The feedback was very encouraging and everyone felt that it was very useful. It also identified 2 patients who would like to be involved in our patient participation group.
Graine opened the meeting with an introduction and a little bit about advaced care planning, this was then followed by a presentation from legacare.  

We had a room available so that if patients wanted to have a private chat then we could accommodate that.

In the questions at the end their was quite a lot of group chat about the event and lots of questions were asked.

Several patients took the opportunity to discuss their concerns in private.

